
Teresa Griffin-Muir 

Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
Vice-présidente des Affaires réglementaires 

MTS Allstream Inc. 

 

30 August 2007 By Epass 

Ms Jeanne Lacombe 
Senior Analyst 
Canadian Radio-television and 
 Telecommunications Commission 
Ottawa, Ontario   K1A 0N2 

Dear Ms Lacombe:  

Subject: Industry Notification of Number Portability for Selkirk and Gimli Exchanges 

1. MTS Allstream Inc. (MTS Allstream) is providing advance notification to the Commission and 

the industry that number portability will be made ready for commercial service in the Selkirk 

and Gimli exchanges on 30 September 2007. 

2. This notification is being provided in accordance with the industry consensus for Interim 

Notification Process for Declaring a Exchange Portable (ROCO0410) as approved by the 

Commission on 8 April 1999. 

3. The industry accepted procedure and interval regarding first port notification will be followed. 

4. In addition, MTS Allstream notes that the following exchanges in Manitoba are ready for 

number portability: Brandon, Dauphin, Minnedosa, Neepawa, and Portage la Prairie. 

5. Please forward this letter to the appropriate industry distribution lists. 

Yours truly, 
 
 
 
for Teresa Griffin-Muir 
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 

cc:  James Robinson, MTS Allstream, (204) 941-5132 
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